Town of Westport
Golf Advisory Committee
Minutes
May 2, 2016

The Golf Advisory Committee of the Town of Westport met in Town Hall in Room #201
on Monday, May 2, 2016. The meeting was called to order by Chairman Fred Hunter at
7:30 p.m.

Members Present: John Ehli, Jim Harman, Fred Hunter, Lura Paschal, and Gary Solomon.

1. Comments from the Audience
One attendee commented that the Superintendent Michael Golden and Valley
Crest are doing a great job maintaining the course.

2. Approval of the Minutes
The Minutes from April 11, 2016 meeting were approved.

3. Comments - Rounds Report
A discrepancy in the Rounds Report will be revised from 2,859 to 2,652, this is
still the best turnout for April since 2012.

4. Presidents’ Report
The three club associations reported strong early year attendance and their
respective membership has increased year-over-year.

5. Superintendent’s Report
Course is in great shape and the greens are rolling quickly for early season play.

6. Golf Professional’s Report
The LSGC has all new golf carts for the year.

7. Update — Bunker project
Based on a public RFP process initiated by the Park & Recreation Department and
continued dialogue, the design group has been narrowed down to two groups
with a selection forthcoming over the month of May.



Motion was made to adjourn the meeting and passed unanimously. Meeting was
adjourned at 8:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
John Ehli
GAC Secretary



